
 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 2021 

 

In accordance with the No Child Left Behind legislation, I am requesting that information 
regarding my child _______________________________   in grade ______ not be shared with 
any Military recruiters. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
John J. Falino, Ed.D. 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ___________________________ 
PARENT NAME – PLEASE PRINT  PARENT SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
Note:  this letter should be returned to the Guidance Department.  It is not necessary to 
Return this letter if it was submitted previously. 
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John Falino 

Principal 

Candace Reim 
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